
Nursing-care workers employed by CapitalCare have voted to ratify the collective 
bargaining agreement put to them.

Copies of the new agreement will be prepared and made available. 

The agreement includes the payment of one per cent for hours worked from Jan. 1, 
2021, to Dec 31, 2021. We will be creating a process for former employees to apply 
for this retroactive pay.

Please stay tuned next steps.

If you have questions, please contact a member of your negotiating team.
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